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City of Duluth provides update on snow operations

Saturday, January 6, 2024 | 9:30 AM

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Duluth has received a couple of inches of wet snow and mixed 
precipitation since yesterday, and City of Duluth snow operations crews have been out 
working on clearing main roads throughout the event. Operations has been focused on 
mains initially but is moving into residential streets as the snowfall lulls this morning. 
Our thanks to them for keeping those main roads open for ambulances, emergency 
vehicles, etc.

The National Weather Service in Duluth is forecasting another inch or two between now 
and tomorrow. If and when snowfall does pick back up, plow operations will refocus on 
mains until the snowfall subsides, at which time the focus will go back to clearing 
residential streets and alleys.

Residents can do their part in helping with street maintenance operations by remembering 
to get out and move their cars on Sunday between 4pm and 8pm from to the opposite side 
of the road. For information about alternate side parking, please visit 
https://duluthmn.gov/media/c3qfqwg4/parking-calendar.pdf.

For more information on our snow and ice policy, please visit 
https://duluthmn.gov/snow/.

The City thanks residents for their patience and understanding as crews work to maintain 
roads during and after snow events. Please stay safe while traveling.
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